
November 18, 2020 

Dear Commission Members: 

 I am writing to request the track at Hanes Park be named in memory of Bob Sosnik, who was very 
instrumental in the early years of the Twin City Track Club. He helped build many of the foundations that 
have enabled long-term success of Twin City Track Club and the advancement of Winston-Salem as a 
role model city for running and fitness. 

I have contacted the stakeholders involved in the Park, and the request has been met warmly. I would 
appreciate your assistance in this effort. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Jeff MacIntosh 
Council Member, Northwest Ward 


